
 

 

  

June 2023 

May Meeting Recap 

Our May meeting was attended by 56 members!  Steak and potatoes were a huge hit. Thank you to 
Tischler's for supplying the food.  As always it was a pleasure to serve you the past two years.  Lastly, a huge thank 
you to the kitchen staff this past month: Ken Rouleau, Bob Tuider, Leon Stachewicz, Jason Rouleau, Jon Rouleau, 
Tim Mayyou, and James Ercolini.  
 

50/50 Winners: Jim Cashin- $105.00, donated $65.00 Back to HNS, Rich Zalesiak – 10.00, Jose 

DelAngel - $5.00, Donated Back to HNS. Thank you all for your generosity to HNS. 

 

During the May meeting, the HNS membership elected the new officers for the 2023-2024 season: 

John Bork (Vice-President Membership), Matt Rouleau (Vice-President Social) and Jose Del Angel 

(Secretary).  Ted Watylyk (President) and Kevin Lukwinski (Treasurer) will continue for another 

year. 

 

Thanks to our outgoing officers Dave Tomalis (Vice-President Membership), Adam Endriukaitis 

(Vice-President Social) and Eddie Marquez (Secretary) for their service to the organization. 

 

Membership Recap 

Please welcome the following New Members:  Tom Youngblood, relocated here from the great state 

of Texas, Retired from SEW Corp., a German manufacturer of industrial gearboxes. 

     

Joe Mengoni – CEO of UCP Seguin, a Non-for Profit that helps people with special needs in the 

Chicagoland area. Joe is also the Mayor of North Riverside.  You know who to see if you get a parking 

ticket or even a speeding one. 

 

Paul Sadowski – Works in IT, Brookfield Little League Commissioner and the Leader for the Teens of 

our Parish that are going to Appalachian to help repair homes for the less fortunate. 

      

HNS Mass – (21) Members Attended… scattered throughout the church for this special Mother’s Day 

Mass.   Approximately (25) people attended hospitality.  Thank you to all that attended!  

 

HNS Swag is in… Windbreakers- $32.00, Polo’s- $23.00, and Long Sleeve T-Shirts- $10.00 

 

We are working on having the new banner for the 2023-2024 Season… Stay Tuned! 

 

It has been an honor to serve as Vice President of Membership for the past 2 years.  Thank you to 

all the new members that have joined during the past 2 years – 14!  Plus, the members who recruited 

them to join our great organization.  It is wonderful to be getting new members from Riverside, 

Brookfield, and Westchester.  I have really enjoyed getting to know you guys!  Not to mention 

working with you.  We average (50) members at a meeting, so we are doing great in attracting new 

members, especially nowadays when many people are not joining organizations.  We have a very 

strong future in the Lord Jesus!  Lastly, thank you to my fellow executive board and general members 

for all your support and help!   See you at Mass!         
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Monthly Mass and Installation of Officers 

Please join us for our HNS Mass and Installation of officers on Sunday June 11th @ 9:30 AM, at the Mater 
Christi worship site.  We meet in the Marian Room at 9:15 AM, Please wear HNS attire.  Afterwards, stop by 
for hospitality with the family and welcome our new Officers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, Eddie Marquez. Secretary, St. Paul VI HNS eddie.marquez@hotmail.com 

It was a pleasure serving you for the past two years.  Stay safe and blessings to all.  

Holy Name Retreat 

The Holy Name Retreat is scheduled for the last Saturday in January, January 27th 2024. This will be 

a full day retreat from 9-4 in Lemont. Details will follow  

Sick and Vigil 

Thank God, nothing to report. 

Limited Raffle  

The Limited Raffle was a huge success. A full report will be given at the September meeting.  

Golf Outing 

The Annual Golf Outing is scheduled for Friday, June 9th, 2023, at Bloomingdale Golf Club in yes, 

Bloomingdale, Il.  The outing is Sold Out!  The outing itself starts with Continental Breakfast (7:00 

AM), 18 holes of golf with cart (Shotgun start – Best Ball Format – 8:30 AM).  Goodie Bag, Halfway 

house eats, on course contests, and oh yes, following golf, an all you can eat ribs and chicken luncheon 

with awards, raffles, split the pot, to close out the day.  We are accepting donations for the Raffle, 

please consider making a donation.  Hole Sponsorship is also available for $100, which includes 

signage on the course and mention in the program.  Any questions – contact Guy or Stephen Piszczor 

at 708-602-1927. 

Father Tom’s 40th Anniversary of Ordination 

Thank you to all who attended and assisted with beverage service at the celebration on May 13th – Rich Sima, 

Matt Radek, Jim Cashin, Vice President David Tomalis, President Ted Watylyk, and Stephen Piszczor .  Your 
service is much appreciated. 

Upcoming Events 

There is no Chicago Association of Holy Name Societies Spiritual Assembly this year .Please join your fellow 
parishioners and represent the Holy Name Society in the Riverside and North Riverside July 4th parades.  Watch 
your email for assembly time and locations.  Also watch for details for the NR 100th Anniversary festivities and 
Parish Block Party activities.  
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